RESOLUTION

FINANCE DIRECTOR / TREASURER

WHEREAS, Mayor Justin Nickels has advised that Finance Director/Treasurer Steve
Corbeille has submitted his notice of intent to retire in late December 2020 or early January
2021; and

WHEREAS, the Mayor, Council President and Personnel Committee chair recommend
to move forward with the recruitment process, due to the position’s role with specialized areas of
finance and budgetary decisions; and

WHEREAS, the Personnel Committee at a meeting held on June 1, 2020 approved to
begin recruiting and to backfill this position, including an up to two month training overlap; and

WHEREAS, the Common Council has enacted a resolution requiring 2/3 approval of the
Common Council prior to filling a vacancy.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and Common Council of the
City of Manitowoc to approve the recruitment and backfilling of the Finance Director/Treasurer
position, as an exempt position, at Grade S, all according to the Compensation Plan and
Employee Policy Manual, including an up to two month overlap for training purposes, in
accordance with the 2020 budget, and to backfill any vacancies created as a result of filling this
position.

JUN 15 2020

Introduced Adopted

Approved

Justin M. Nickels, Mayor

This Resolution was drafted by Kathleen M. McDaniel, City Attorney

Fiscal Impact: $17.947.53
Funding Source: 1100-14100-511100
Finance Director Approval: /SAC

Approved as to form: /KMM
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